
Dear Parent or Guardian,

The School District of Palm Beach County is pleased to announce the launch of Here Comes
the Bus (HCTB) starting Fall 2023. HCTB is an easy-to-use website and app that enables
parents to see the location of their child’s school bus on a smartphone, tablet, or personal
computer.

In order to create an HCTB account, students MUST be registered to a regular or ESE bus
route:

● Regular routes require Register Your Ride
● ESE routes require a transportation request through your school (if not already assigned

to an ESE route)
● The Student SIS PIN is required to add a student to HCTB, accessible through the SIS

Parent Gateway
○ Parents who do not have access to the SIS Gateway will need to request the

Student PIN from their child’s school

Step-by-Step directions for downloading the mobile application and registering for HCTB can be
found here and on the District Transportation website.

The District is excited about the ability of HCTB to provide more timely bus scheduling
information, as well as improving the overall transportation experience for parents and students.
Thank you for your support of the School District of Palm Beach County!

https://transintranet.palmbeachschools.org/RegisterYourRide.aspx
https://www2.palmbeachschools.org/focuslanding/
https://www2.palmbeachschools.org/focuslanding/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ald9j4w6Nghf_Gtl6HIX-bYH7I8PSKIfRAWNBa-ITSU/edit#

